N, 23 January 2009

T, Tes _3 Garry Kennedy

TO: The Secretary
Finance & Public Administration Committee
Parliament House
Canberra, ACT 2600

RE: Plebiscite for an Australian Bill 2008

Dear Sir/Madame,

This is Australia and we have referendum’s not plebiscite’s.

If whoever it may be wants to change our system a referendum is the only way to
proceed, people cannot vote on some vague idea of a republic when we know nothing
about it.

First you must tell us what is wrong with the present system and how a new setup
would be much better in its place.

Why I am wasting my time with this, | have no idea when the whole world is in dire
straights and I am just about bankrupt.

[ will be writing to my local member ahout this complete waste of public money by
our politicians.

Regards,

Garrv Kenmnedv
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